
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Children in Need 

 
On Friday 17th November we will be raising money for Children in Need.  We are planning a 
non-stop danceathon.  We will start the day with one class dancing in the hall and will then 
follow a table time of classes taking over the dancing with no break in between.  We will 
even keep the children dancing over dinner time.  This will result in an impressive 6 hours of 
non-stop dancing!   
 
All the money raised this year is going towards changing young lives.  You can find out more 
about where the money goes by following this link: 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/changing-lives 
  
We are asking for a minimum donation of £1 to support this cause.  If they wish, children can 
wear a Children in Need themed top or non uniform.  There will be no PE on this day.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
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